Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Bartram, Caroline On Behalf Of Mayor of Camden
Sent: 13 September 2017 17:10

Subject: FW: Demolition of Rochester Square Church Building

For you info — another email about Rochester Sq Church

Caroline Bartram
Project Officer

=)=
Sent: 13 September 201 :

Subject: Demolition of Rochester Square Church Building

Dear Sirs/Madam,



| would like to take this opportunity to raise my concerns and requests in regards to the proposed demolition of
the Rochester Square Church , Camden

This is an important building in a conservation area. The Spiritualists' National Union, has never paid to own this
building. It holds the deeds 'in trust' and is guilty of the extreme neglect of a highly prized and unique arts and
crafts, purpose built Christian Temple.

Please help to restore This unique and extraordinary building, it must be saved and restored to its former glory.
It would be heartbreaking to see it ripped down and demolished. It has historical relevance and should be
treated with the respect it deserves.

Many Thanks

Shaunagh Roberts



From: Julia Pascal

Sent: 21 September 2017 19:49

To: Planning

Subject: The Spiritualist Temple-Conan Doyle's Temple

It would be great for Camden to have a theatre here.
I am a Camden playwright/theatre director and would support this.

Dr Julia Pascal
www.juliapascal.com




Young_, Tony

From: Trevor O'Farrell

Sent: 22 September 2017 11:22

To: Plannin

Cc:

Subject: Rochester Square Spiritualist Temple

Dear planners I am writing to ask that you disregard the current
planning application and instead serve the Spiritualist National
Union with an order for building safety and improvement.

The proposed building is quite simply ugly,bland and
uncharacteristic of the surrounding area. We do not need any
more 'homes for non local people' i.e. unaffordable, nor, as an
involved local resident have I discerned any popular clamour for
a basement gallery. This is simple opportunistic greed riding
roughshod over older and well established philanthropic
principles. Please resist and serve tax paying residents before
brown envelope developers and unscrupulous owners.

Regards Trevor O'Farrell, NW1 9SG



